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Information Update: Cyber-attack Victory/Extended Hours DES 
10 August 2017 
  
 
As you know, one of Derby and Derbyshire LMC priorities during and since the LMC 
conference has been campaigning for a fair deal for practices affected by the NHS 
cyber-attack in May 2017. 
 
Following the incident, local practices raised the important issue regarding the 
Extended Hours DES. Commissioners were insisting that practices should make up 
the missed extended opening hours in the second quarter due to the cyber-attack.  
 
The LMC raised this with GPC, stating that this is not acceptable as it was out of the 
control of practices.  Following this, NHS England has now asked their local offices to 
liaise with commissioners and ensure it is seen as exceptional circumstances and 
not practice decision/error. 
 
As a direct result commissioners are being advised to waive action on this occasion 
with no negative impact on the associated funding for the DES. 
 
Our work is not done yet, we are waiting to hear back regarding the larger issue of 
compensation for practices, and we will share this with you once more news 
received. 
 
 
Dr Susie Bayley 
Head of Communications 
Derby and Derbyshire Local Medical Committee 
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